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Rick Schultz, Retiring  —  Charlie Wilkey, Named Open Championship 
Tournament Manager (2021)  —  Angie Kendall named Assistant Manager (2021) 
 
Rick Schultz, Open Championship Tournament Manager Retiring   
Rick Schultz is retiring as the Indiana State USBC Open Championship Tournament 
Manager.  Rick had served as the assistant tournament manager eight years before 
stepping into the tournament manager position where he is serving his sixth year (14 
years of service).  Rick has done an outstanding job in this position, but he is not going 
away.  Rick will continue with his role as the Indiana State USBC Assistant Association 
Manager with possibly acquiring more responsibilities.  The Indiana State USBC Board 
of Directors salutes and thanks Rick for his years of service.  Congratulations on your 
retirement from the Open Tournament Manager’s position! 

 

Charlie Wilkey, Current Open Assistant Tournament Manager 
named Open Championship Tournament Manager (2021) 
District 1 Director Charlie Wilkey will be transitioning into the position of the Indiana 
State Open Tournament Manager.  Charlie is well-suited for the position as he has 
been working as Assistant Manager for the Open Championship Tournament with Rick 
for six years.  He is anxiously anticipating his first year as the Open Championship 
Tournament Manager with Western Bowl in Indianapolis hosting the 2021 
tournament.  Congratulations on your promotion, and the Indiana State Board of 

Directors is looking forward to working with you! 
 

 
Angie Kendall named Assistant Open Championship Tournament 
Manager (2021) 
The Indiana State USBC is pleased to announce the hiring of Angie Kendall, 
Indianapolis, who will become the new Assistant Manager of the Indiana State Open 
Championship Tournament.  She will be replacing Charlie Wilkey in the 2020-21 
season, but you may see her on tournament site this year as she begins her training 
in the Open Tournament Office.  Please welcome Angie to the Open Championship 
Tournament team! 
 
 
Questions may be directed to: 
 
Brian Nunning 
Indian State USBC Association Manager 
Phone: (812) 629-0352 
Email: brian.nunning@indianastateusbc.org 


